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September President’s Message 

September is traditionally all about harvest and abundance. We are fortunate to live in a place where we can experience both 
without leaving the county. For some of us, we have everything at home within our garden, house, and community. The 
knowledge we share at quilting meeting is like the harvest when we gather information or try a new skill. Abundance is the 
diversity of interests, willingness to express ourselves without judgment, and fill our hearts with joy. The expression of 
gratitude for our abundance within the Heber Valley Quilters shines in the interactions of our members at the monthly 
meeting, on-line, and the friendships we foster individually. 

This month we say goodbye to another one of our founding members. Like the others who have moved, I am grateful for the 
energy these women brought together and formed our guild. Gone but not forgotten! 

For those members who are participating in the collage challenge, bring you finished project to display and be judged at the 
September 8th meeting. Sandy Hindy has worked on some generous participation awards, Emily Taylor donated a prize and 
the Utah Quilt Guild provided the cash prizes! We have a lot to cover in the meeting! 



At our September meeting, everyone will be receiving a kit that contains fabric, paper shapes, thread and a needle to try 
English Paper Piecing. Whether you are new to English Paper Piecing or experienced, I hope that you will come and give it a 
try. Everyone will need to bring a few tools as well. You will probably already have everything in your quilting tools. 
Please call or text me if you have questions at 801-636-5296. I look forward to stitching with everyone! ~~Shantell 
 

Please bring:  

Scissors 

Fabric glue stick such as Sewline Glue pen or washable school glue stick 

Clover clip- I prefer the original size, small will also work, large is too big 

Thimble-optional, if you prefer to use one for hand sewing 

 
Sewlutions 

 
Mini Maker Station 

 
Free pattern at: 



https://lillyella.com/tutorials/mini-maker-station/ 
 
 

Free Woolie Christmas Gnomes Mystery Stitch Along 
Starts September 12th –December 11th   

 
https://www.calicopatchdesigns.com/434ba67e-0cbb-4d25-aaf2-

26e7e914a3d1/woolie-christmas-gnomes-mystery-stitch-a-
long.htm?fbclid=IwAR2jrKcDoCafJamLUg22V9VqBSvi7ICedSj1pRB

qgkTsotzuku2_v86FLR8  
 

 Free Nantucket Mini Charm Bag 
 

chromeextension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https://modafab
rics.com/webfiles/fp_NantucketSummer-ZipperPouch.pdf  

 
 
 
 



 
Shantelle Cox 

Kaye Dawn Epps 
Leah Newitt 
Shirley Zane 

 
  To you all!!! 

 
Summary  

Sew…what is the plan for our next Guild meeting on September 8th? 
 

We’re meeting at the Police Station on Main Street from 6:30 -8:30 Pm. 
 

         ~ English Paper-Piecing 
                 with Shantelle Cox 

Sew 'N' Tell prompt:  Applique' 
 
 



Refreshments provided by: 
Desiree Muheim 

Patti Keen 
Deonn Stott 
Carol Hunt 

 
State Guild News  

 
Just a reminder, if you have not seen the quilts at the Springville Quilt Museum, you still have a few more days to attend.  It is worth your while to 
go and see the amazing quilts on display. 
 
The Garden of Quilts at Thanksgiving Point is September 14-17, with a huge quilt show and lots of classes.  www.thanksgivingpoint.org/quilts 
 
Quilt Fest is coming up soon.  It will be October 19-22 at the David Eccles Conference Center in Ogden, Utah.  Go online and check out all of the 
classes that are available.  They will also have a huge quilt show, vendors, lunches, and many other activities.  www.utahquiltguild.org 

 
 
 
Barb Murdock 
 

 
 

 

 

 



Upcoming Guild Meetings  

SEPTEMBER 8 ~ English Paper-Piecing 
      Make ‘N’ Take with Shantelle Cox 

Sew 'N' Tell prompt:  Applique' 
 

OCTOBER 6 ~ Stack & Whack Quilts 
with Tamara Ellis 

Sew 'N' Tell prompt:  Stack & Whack 

 
NOVEMBER 3 ~ Sashiko Pincushion 

Make 'N' Take with Leah Newitt 
Sew 'N' Tell prompt:  Holiday Quilts 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Guild info 
 

Heber Valley Quilt Guild Website:  http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com/ 
Email:  hebervalleyquilters@yahoo.com 

Instagram:  hebervalleyquilters          
 Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/hebervalleyquilters 

President:  Lara Wilson 
For any additions, corrections or problems with the Newsletter,  contact:  Leah Newitt 801-691-6552  i_newitt@hotmail.com 

 
 
  
 


